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OUT20/12783 
 
Emma Barnet 
Planning & Assessment 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
emma.barnet@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Barnet 
 

Minto Resource Recovery Facility (SSD-5339) 
EIS 

 
I refer to your email of 16 October 2020 to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
(DPIE) Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) about the above matter.  

The following recommendation is provided by NRAR. 
 

Post Approval 

• The EIS states dust suppression and sand washing demands will be satisfied through reuse 
of stormwater runoff sourced from the approximately 200 kL sedimentation basins on the site. 
The sites sediment basins should only harvest water from the sites capture area, flow from 
outside the site should be redirected around the site. 

 
Any further referrals to DPIE Water and NRAR can be sent by email to: 
landuse.enquiries@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alistair Drew 
Acting Senior Project Officer, Assessments 
Water – Knowledge Division 
4 December 2020 
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